
June 9, 2009 General Meeting Minutes 
 
Attendance: Jason Arnold, Michael Porpora, Scott Simpson, John Porter, Ryan Hinckle, 
Brian Billings, John Kraft, Andy Cossick, John Wilson, Frank Muhl, Dave Wagner, Jody 
Potts-Hayes, Bobby Karnuth, Sherri Schloss, Mel McCrory, Heather Covil, Rick 
Rodgers, Mike Skunza. 
 
Presidents Report:  
Welcome Dave Wagner to the Board and Luis Arellano as committee chair. 
Please visit web site and look for/fill out the new feedback form for WASA. 
Had a meeting with Wadsworth City on Friday regarding the parking lot. They are 
willing to put $50,000 as their half toward finishing the project. If they do it all they will 
have to bid it out at what could be a higher cost. If they would do half and we do the 
other half there could be a lower cost for us. 
We are looking for donations to help finish this project. 
 
Treasures Report: 
Need to have board members that have been issued checks turn in receipts. 
Spring registration was down from previous spring. Picture income was down from last 
year. 
 
Vice President: 
Season ended well. 
 
In-House Director: 
Registration for In-house will be open till June 30th. After June 30th registration will be 
subject to availability and a late fee will apply. 
 
Director of Coach/Player: 
Assessments for U8 are in progress. U9 and older will be assessed by the coaches. 
 
Director of Communications: 
Direct people to feedback form for complaints. 
 
Select Director: 
Nothing to report. 
 
Tournament Director: 
British Challenger camp registration increased from last year. Host families will get a 
discount. 
Hands on Soccer will be in July. 
Hudson Tournament held June 26-28 for $100.00 per team. 
FJM Tournament – Pre-order and your team gets t-shirts and WASA gets a kick back. 
There will be a sportsmanship award for tournament. The programs will not be free. 
 
 



Fundraiser Chair: 
Golf outing has been moved to August 1st. Expecting 48 participants.  
WASA cards have been ordered based on 650 players. Brian will establish a buy back 
date. 
Looking into an on-line store that will include Target, K-Mart…. It has a $350.00 set up 
fee. 
 
Rec. Director: 
WASA had eleven teams in the play offs. 
GAASA is making an elite division. 
If you coach more than one team GAASA will schedule your start times 1 ½ hours apart. 
 
Open discussion: 
Michael Porpora expressed concerns with the development of in-house level kids. He 
feels the academy style process works better. Our goal should be to develop players to 
move to the High school level. He also feels that assessments should be done during 
game time and Refs and coaches need better training. 
 

• Motion made to approve the May meeting minutes. Motion made by Rick second 
by Jody. Motion passed. 

 
Meeting adjourned 9.54 


